
Mr. Kuhlman, 

After reviewing the information regarding the Conservancy District zoning regulations, my husband and I 

would prefer to have our property [1000 US Hwy 14/61, Tax Parcel ID # 17-20272-10] listed as R1 Single 

Family residential. In reference to a conservancy rezoning, we would like the committee to be aware of 

the efforts we have already taken to preserve this historically significant property.  It is currently listed in 

both the State of Wisconsin and the National Historic Register.   Additionally, we have already been 

working with the Mississippi Valley Conservancy to place the undeveloped land into conservancy to 

protect this area’s future. 

If you can think of anything additional we should consider in our decision, please feel free to contact me 

at this email, or my cell phone: 608-738 8072. 

We would also appreciate an update as to the commission’s decision.  

Thank you, 

Jean Ann and Sig Gundersen 


